NATIONAL POWER CORPORATION

05 June 2023

MR. JAY RALPH Y. BARRANTES

Account Executive

HLYC TRADING

1133E Aguilar St. Sta. Cruz, Manila

E-mail: hlyctrading@yahoo.com / hlyctrading@gmail.com

SUBJECT: NOTICE TO PROCEED
Contract No. LOG MSSP 2023-05-038-MDC
Re: Three (3) Months Fuel Hauling Services for SPUG Power Plants and

Barges for CY 2023 (Lots 1-14, 17, 20 and 21)
PR No. HO-FMG23-005 / EC230509-NA

Dear Mr. Barrantes:

We are pleased to inform you that the contract between National Power Corporation and
HLYC Trading for the Three (3) Months Fuel Hauling Services for SPUG Power Plants and
Barges for CY 2023 (Lots 1-14, 17, 20 and 21) has been approved. A copy of the said contract
is attached for your reference.

You may now coordinate directly with our plant officials and/or personnel for the details of the
contract implementation of the fuel hauling services.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

President and CEQO
Attachment: as stated

cf: Ms. R R. Estigoy - Manager, FCMD

Received and Acknowledged by: JAY P ’ NTES
Authorized Reprosentative

Date: JUNE 07, 2023
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